lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
January 16, 2022
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
TODAY

9:00AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
9:30AM
Guest Pastor Dave Den Haan


Luke 18:35 - 19:10
The Importance of Being UNcertain

Music Ministry:  Immanuel Men’s Chorus
Offerings:
General Fund & Short-Term Missions
10:45AM
Education



Readers Theater meeting - sanctuary

No evening service at Immanuel
6:30PM

Crossroads
NURSERY
Today:


Julie & Lindsey De Boer
Next Sunday:
Evamarie & Nelson Eggebeen
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
Today:


Jessica & Chloe Den Hartigh
Next Sunday:
Stephanie Lanenga, Emma Wiechel
THIS WEEK
MONDAY

JANUARY 17

7:00PM


Men’s Bible Study – Adult Ed Room
WEDNESDAY
JANUARY 19






Presidential Estates Ministry

6:30PM


GEMS & Cadets

THURSDAY

JANUARY 20

9:00AM


Women’s Bible Study – Adult Ed Room

7:00PM


Knitting Ministry
NEXT SUNDAY – JANUARY 23, 2022
9:00AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
9:30AM
Sanctity of Human Life Sunday

Pastor Jake Porter
John 3:1-21

Offerings:
General Fund & Benevolent Fund
10:45AM
Education



Interactive Sunday School - Sanctuary

5:30PM

Ask the Pastor
6:30PM

Rooted
PRAYER REQUESTS

Continue to pray for healing and recovery for Bob Aardema following surgery for colon cancer.
Michelle Butterworth (District #2) - chemotherapy
Rose Dykstra (District #3) – hospice care

Sharon Ondersma (District #4) – M.S.

Homebound:  Kay Alsum, Adaline Lems
Staff:  Eric Miedema,

    Communications & Technology Director
Missionaries:  Jason & Marcy Brink,



   SIM - Guatemala
Young Adults:  Alexis Hoogeboom, Nathan Le Febre,
     Nicole Ver Merris
Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army
Continue to pray for safety and health for Pastor Jake as he returns this week from Turkey.
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Readers Theater Participants

There will be a meeting following the service this morning.  If you have any questions, please contact Mary (616-516-3292).
Elder & Deacon Nominees

The council invites the congregation to submit names for consideration to be selected for the church offices of Elders and Deacons.  To submit names, or if you have any questions, please contact your district elder or deacon.

January Hand2Hand

For the month of January, we are collecting:

· Jiffy corn muffin mix

· Any variety chunky soup

· Jam/jelly – no glass jars

Donations may be placed in the cart in the FLC foyer.  Thank you for your support of the Hand2Hand ministry!

Presidential Estates Food Distribution

We are once again looking forward to another food distribution on Wednesday, January 19, at Presidential Estates.  We are always in need of volunteers to help pass out food and/or be a prayer warrior.  Please prayerfully consider if God is calling you to serve Him by serving them.

If you are planning to help, please meet at the clubhouse at 2:30PM for setup or 3:45PM to help pass out food.  Please contact John Dykstra Sr with any questions.

Interactive Sunday School for All Ages

Join us next Sunday, following the AM service, for 4 consecutive Sundays!  In this class, we will be learning and practicing what to say, when to say, and how to say those wonderful words of life when you want to tell someone about Jesus.
Seniors Coffee

Join us on Wednesday, January 26, at 10AM for coffee & donuts in the FLC.

Kids Hope Family Carnival
The Kids Hope Family Carnival is coming to town Saturday night, Feb. 5!  You can help make this a fun and special night for our families by volunteering the night of the carnival (ages middle school and up can help!)  or by providing candy and treat prizes. Pick up a slip from the Giving Tree and sign up to volunteer on the sheet.  If you are making cupcakes, plastic containers are provided for you in the church kitchen.  You can also email Evamarie to get your name on the volunteer list  kidshope@immanuelcrc.com   Thank you!!
FINANCIAL UPDATES

January 9, 2022

General Fund
$5,037
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
      $264,780
Budget Goal

 320,012
Over (Under)

  (55,232)
Budget Received – 83%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022
To fulfill our 2021/22 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $11,429 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· At our worship services
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
· Giving Center Online
January Corners Offering – Georgetown Harmony Homes
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
Hudsonville Christian School invites you to their Early Childhood Exploration Night on Thursday, January 20, at 6:30PM.  You will have an opportunity to hear about the Early Childhood programs we offer, visit classrooms, meet the teachers, and hear about how God is at work at HCS.  This is a parent only event that will begin in the East Elementary Gym at 6:30 PM.  Enrollment will begin that night.
Visit www.hudsonvillechristian.org/explorationnight for more information.
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